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               Prayer Letter July 2022 
 

Dear Praying Friends, 
 

Thank you for your faithful prayers and support for our 

ministry in Spanish-speaking South America.  I just got 

back from Tacna, Peru, where I was able to visit Robert 

and Sara Stover.  They are a wonderful family serving as 

church-planting missionaries with Macedonia World 

Baptist Missions, Inc. 

 

THE RIGHT CONDITIONS 

Although Tacna, Perú has a desert climate, their farmers 

are able to produce tobacco, grapes, cotton, and sugarcane, 

but the conditions have to be just right. One thing that is 

for sure is that the conditions are just right for a great work 

to be done through the ministry of Robert and Sara Stover.  

They started the Redemption Baptist Church last year, and 

they already have a good group of people, as well as a 

good team of workers to take the Gospel message to the 

lost of Tacna, Peru.  They are also on the verge of closing 

a deal to purchase the lot next door to the church to 

expand their facilities. 

 

MY NEXT TRIP 

On August 1st , I will be traveling to Iquique, Chile with 

our missionary, Curtis Couch, to participate in the 

ordination of the future pastor of the Open Door Baptist 

Church.   

 
 

In Christ,             SENDING CHURCH:                                     

Email: bruceberry@mwbm.org/ 

Bruce Berry        Calvary Baptist Church / P.O. Box 565 / 

Hampton. Ga. 30228 

 

 

 

 

BRUCE AND LYNN BERRY 

 FIELD DIRECTOR  

FOR SPANISH-SPEAKING SOUTH AMERICA 

OPEN DOOR BAPTIST 

CHURCH 
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